
Summerhill Station 
Easier Access Project

Construction 
Start date: Fall 2021
End date: 2024	
* �Timelines are approximate and subject to change.

Rendering of Summerhill Station, looking north

projects.ttc.ca

Project Overview
TTC’s Easier Access Program will make all subway 
stations accessible to everyone. Construction to make 
Summerhill Station accessible is expected to begin this 
fall. Elevators will enter service by the end of 2023 and 
some construction activities will continue into 2024. 

Work at Summerhill Station will include the construction of a 
new main entrance, the installation of two elevators, automatic 
sliding doors, accessible fare gates and new signage. 

Further details are available on the project website or by 
subscribing for regular updates using the contact  
information below.

TTC Service
The station will remain open at all times during construction.

Work Hours
The majority of the work will be completed between 
Monday and Friday from 7 am to 7 pm. Some weekend 
or evening work may be necessary.

For more Information:
Alexa Aiken, Senior Community Liaison Officer 
Phone: 437-488-5084
Email: alexa.aiken@ttc.ca 
Website: ttc.ca (see: Construction Updates)

http://www.ttc.ca



